Hi, I'm Stephen Gniel CEO at the VCAA. Welcome to our dedicated student information page.

As final year students, you're into your final term. I recently met with students from the VicSRC and they suggested dedicated pages within our VCAA website, with information for you, our students, would really help you on the home stretch in 2021. This page is here to help you prepare for your assessments and understand how they work. Your school is also here to help you, reach out to your teachers they're still the best people to ask if you've got any questions. If you need assistance over the exam and results period, please make sure you're check in with your school. You've had two years of disrupted learning, which I acknowledge have been difficult. We're doing everything we can to make sure your exams run safely and smoothly and everyone's results are fair, so you can just focus on doing your best.

In speaking with your principals and teachers. I've been so impressed by what they've told me about your resilience and perseverance, well done. From all of us at the VCAA, we wish you all the very best for this final leg of your studies and pathways in 2022 and beyond.
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